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BY EMAIL 

September 7, 2022 

Adam Pappas 
Director Regulatory Affairs 
Burlington Hydro Inc. 
1340 Brant Str. 
Burlington ON L7R 3Z7 
apappas@burlingtonhydro.com 

Dear Mr. Pappas:  

Re: Burlington Hydro Inc. (Burlington Hydro) 
Application for 2023 Distribution Rates and Z-factor Claim 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2022-0018 

This letter is in response to your letter to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) dated 
September 1, 2022, advising the OEB that Burlington Hydro will be filing a Z-factor 
application to recover costs related to a major storm event, as part of its upcoming 
incentive rate-setting mechanism (IRM) application. Burlington Hydro also requested 
that the OEB consider the Z-factor application jointly with the IRM application.  

Burlington Hydro’s request to file a Z-factor application along with its IRM application is 
approved. Per the OEB’s schedule, Burlington Hydro is expected to file its IRM 
application by October 12, 2022.  

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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